
Dear Parents  

Currently, all children in Years R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a free school meal, 
regardless of income. However, if you are eligible for pupil premium and 
register then you will be able to get other benefits for your child/children such 
as discounts on breakfast / after school provision, sports clubs, trips etc.  

Whatever year group your children are in, please check to see if you may be 
entitled to pupil premium. This gives your children free school meals in all 
years (not just Years R-2) and opportunities for other benefits in school.  

You may be entitled to Pupil Premium if you are in receipt of any of the 
following benefits:  

• Income Support  
• Income-based Jobseekers Allowance  
• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance  
• Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of 

the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999  
• The guarantee element of State Pension Credit  
• Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of 

no more than £16,190 (as at September 2017 but may be subject to 
change)  

• Working Tax Credit run-on  
• Universal Credit. 

 
If you think you are eligible or wish to discuss your eligibility further, please 
contact free school meals on 0116 305 5417. The school office will be happy 
to help you with this. 
Yours faithfully  

Mrs J Harvey Headteacher  

 


